
Public Consultation Record

The Department received the following communications from members of the public during the Consultation Period between 15 December 2014 and 
29 January 2015 in respect of the proposed new byelaws for the Sculthorpe Training Area. 

Generic Comments and MOD response re Sculthorpe Training Area:

Summarised Comment MOD Response

1 
Does this mean any changes to how this site is used at the moment, or is 
it simply formalising what already takes place? 

The byelaws will not affect or change how this establishment is used for 
military training, but will provide MOD with statutory powers to manage and 
control access to this site. 


